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Comments: The first time I went to the Mammoth Lakes region was just over 20 years ago. I had just started to

fly fish and was amazed at the uniqueness of Hot Creek. This waterway is a rare gem that gives so much life in

an arid region. Places like this are becoming increasingly threatened and if we are to preserve our natural

environment for future generations to enjoy, we must protect Hot Creek against this drilling project. The costs of

damaging this pristine stream far outweigh the benefits of drilling. I implore you to think long term as your duty is

to be stewards of our natural resources and not sell them off to the highest bidder.


